TO: Blount County Commissioners

FROM: Jeff Headrick ﬂ"‘}/
i

Blount County Highway Superintendent

RE: Requesting Additional Funding to repair Long Rifle Road Slip,
Blair Loop Road Slip, and Helton Road Bridge

DATE: September 25, 2023

There has been a road slip on Long Rifle Road and Blair Loop Road that has made it
unsafe fortravel. The bridge on Helton Road needs repairs to make it safe for

travel. Therefore, it is requested at this time that a use of fund balance be used

to do the necessary repairs to make this road safe for travel. By allowing this budget
increase, the Blount County Highway Department can continue to make the
roadways of Blount County as free from danger as possible for the citizens.
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